NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
COUNTY OF COLUMBIA

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Columbia County Board of Supervisors shall hold a public
hearing on the 17thday of October, 2023 at 6:15pm at the Board of Supervisors Chambers,
401 State Street, Hudson, NY 12534, for discussion on the 2023 Draft Columbia County
Transportation Plan.

The Transportation Sub-Committee of the Columbia County Board of Supervisors released
an updated draft report on county transportation services and invites the public to provide
input on transportation services.

To view the 2023 Draft Columbia County Transportation Plan, go to:
https://publictransportation.columbiacountyny.com/transportation-plan-public-input

The public is invited to comment on the report, which includes the following:

» Assessment of transportation needs

e Inventory of available transportation services

« Strategies and prioritization to address the identified gaps in services.
And to offer personal experiences with transportation services in Columbia County as well
as share their suggestions for improvement to transportation services in Columbia County.

The public can also attend this meeting virtually at:
https://meet.google.com/gxf-zhob-wgh?hs=122&authuser=0

Written comments will be accepted by either attending the public hearing or submitting a
comment in writing to the Clerk of the Board: Kelly Baccaro at 401 State St, Hudson, NY
12534 or email: Kelly.baccaro@columbiacountyny.com. Written comments will be
accepted up to 12pm on October 20, 2023.

Copies of the proposed Transportation plan are available on the website or in the Office of
the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

By order of the Clerk of the Board,

Kelly S. Baccaro
October 3, 2023
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